
 
Reducing Social Isolation among Older Adults 

 
The National Center for Mobility Management (NCMM), a technical assistance center funded by 
the Federal Transit Administration, is interested in case studies on collaborations among the 
transportation, aging services, and public health sectors on this issue: 
 

Issue: The role of transportation in reducing social isolation among older adults, leading 
to improved physical and mental health outcomes for this population.  

 
NCMM is seeking to establish a contract with a nonprofit or for-profit organization eligible to 
receive federal funds to write up a detailed case study on a local, regional, or state cross-sector 
collaboration addressing this issue. The applicant should have been involved or be familiar with 
such a collaboration and be able to provide a detailed report of the project and its outcomes. 
 
NCMM will fund case study write-ups from no more than 3 communities. Each organization 
applying will be responsible for writing up only one case study. 
 
Please submit a brief proposal that responds to the following points: 
 

1. Name of the organization submitting the letter. 
2. A clear indication that the organization is eligible to receive federal funds and is registered 

in, or willing to become registered in, the System of Award Management (SAM) system.  
3. Name and title of individual submitting the Letter of Interest. 
4. Name and title of individuals who will lead and work on the project, and a short statement 

of relevant experience. 
5. Brief description (max 250 words) of the collaboration that the organization is proposing to 

write up. 
6. Description (max 250 words) of the organization’s participation in or knowledge of the 

collaboration. 
7. A statement that the organization has the capacity to complete the work by June 30, 2022. 
8. A proposed budget for completing the write up of the case study. 

 
The work must be completed by June 30, 2022.  
 
Please submit your proposal by February 28, 2022 to conrick@ctaa.org. Questions can be 
addressed to the same email up until the due date. 
 


